
DAY/jr 

26 April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
Year 7 and 8 Encanto Film night at the Berry   
 
The Tiger Task Force would like to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to attend a film night 
at the Berry Theatre to watch Encanto in order to raise money for Marwell Zoo and Baggy the 
Tiger.  
 
Date: Wednesday 18 May 2022 
 
Time: 3.30pm - 5.30pm  
 
Venue: The Berry Theatre (on Wildern School site) 
 
Cost: £2 per ticket  
 
Sweets and drinks can be purchased with cash only on the night.  
 
Students will be representing the school this evening so the highest standards of behaviour will 
be expected. Students are required to wear school uniform. 
 
Tickets will go live on 27 April and can be purchased from: 
 
https://thelittleboxoffice.com/wildernschool/ 
  
The senior leadership team reserves the right to withdraw students from the night at any time 
should a student’s attitude towards the school deteriorate.  
 
There are 300 tickets and these will be sold on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
The Tiger Task Force 

https://thelittleboxoffice.com/wildernschool/

